












In speaking last week with a resident who has followed the vaccine development; she 
easily understood that to date there have been no deaths associated with the vaccine, 
whereas the rates of death in elders with many health conditions has been very high. 
She considered her medical status and noted she would be in the high risk category. 
She understands her risk for severe illness, or worse, is very high compared to the risk 
of getting the vaccine as we know it. It is for this reason that she intends to get the 
vaccine. Her thought process and approach to this issue seemed worth sharing as 
each of you contemplate your decision when offered the opportunity to get a vaccine. 

Sincerely, 

 

Kathryn Kindopp, Administrator 










































































































